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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director j ,1f, 4
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ( 8/ 7
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Region II - Suite 3100 g
101 Marietta Street 9
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 4* 6
Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1 NRC-0IE BULLETIN 81-01

The subject bulletin dated January 27, 1981, regarding surveillance on
mechanical snubbers, requires a response for Sequoyah Nuclear Plant unit 1.

Sequoyah unit 1 has no accessible or inaccessible International Nuclear
Safeguards Corporation hydraulic snubbers installed or in storage for use
on safety-related systems. Therefore, no action is required for Sequoyah
unit 1 under items 1 and 2 of the bulletin. We expect to provide you with
the information required by item 3 of the bulletin in accordance with the
required schedule.

'If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at
FTS 857-2581.

To the best of my knowledge, I declare the statements contained herein are
complete and true.

.Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
es a.

L.'M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

oc: Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

i' U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC - 20555
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